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FIRST LASER-RUN WORKSHOP HELD IN 
MONACO

UIPM has assembled a panel of Laser-Run City Tour (LRCT) experts to supervise the roll-out of 
the new global venture.

The inaugural LRCT Experts took part in a workshop in Monaco on March 13/14 aimed at 
preparing them for a busy run of competitions during the inaugural 2017 season.

LRCT is designed to spread the sport of Laser-Run through cities and communities around the 
world, offering a new pathway into the Olympic sport of Modern Pentathlon and increasing the 
sustainability of the UIPM sporting movement.

The LRCT Experts will play an essential role in supervising, assisting and supporting organizers to 
deliver competitions efficiently in a fun and exciting environment. They will also assure that UIPM 
quality standards will be followed worldwide.



UIPM is proud to announce the first panel of LRCT Experts: Bondi Kovats (ESP), Pedro 
Petruschinski (GER), Andy Mackenzie (GBR), Anfisa Kasyanova (BLR), Jhon Godoy (URU) and 
Deniss Cerkovskis (LAT)


